
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF WISCONSIN 

 

Docket No. 1-AC-236 
 

 
NOTICE OF SUBMISSION OF PROPOSED RULES TO 

THE JOINT LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL STAFF 

 NOTICE IS GIVEN, pursuant to s. 227.14(4m), Stats., that on September 16, 2013, the 

Public Service Commission of Wisconsin submitted a proposed rule to the Joint Legislative 

Council Staff (Rules Clearinghouse) for review.  The proposed rule, Commission docket 

1-AC-236, deals with the universal service fund. 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, October 22, 2013, at 10:00 a.m., at the Public 

Service Commission building at 610 North Whitney Way, Madison, Wisconsin. 

The Telecommunications Division of the Commission is the organizational unit 

responsible for the promulgation of the rule.  The contact person is Jeff Richter, USF Director, 

(608) 267-9624 or jeff.richter@wisconsin.gov. 

This rule is not subject to s. 227.135 (2), Stats., as affected by 2011 Wisconsin Act 21. 

The scope statement for this rule, published in Wisconsin Administrative Register No. 665 on 

June 1, 2011, was sent to the Legislative Reference Bureau prior to June 8, 2011. 

Dated at Madison, Wisconsin, this 16th day of September, 2013. 
 

By the Commission: 
 

 
 
Sandra J. Paske 

Secretary to the Commission 
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